
	
	

The	1st	Study	Group	with	Industry	is	happening	in	Cyprus	

125th	European	Study	Group	with	Industry	(ESGI)	

The	1st	Study	Group	with	Industry	(125th	European	Study	Group	with	Industry)	is	taking	
place	in	Cyprus,	5-9	December	2016,	in	order	to	initiate	and	enable	long-term	
collaborations	between	academia	and	industry.	Study	Groups	with	Industry	are	week-long	
workshops	where	teams	of	mathematical	scientists	work	on	real	and	important	challenges	
the	companies	and	the	society	are	facing	today.		They	were	initiated	at	the	University	of	
Oxford	in	1968	and	since	then	they	have	been	successfully	organised	in	more	than	20	
countries,	leading	to	a	multitude	of	long-term	collaborations	which	achieved	significant	
savings	for	companies	and	high-quality	publications	in	scientific	journals.	

The	125th	ESGI	is	organised	by	the	Mathematics	for	Industry	Network	(MINET),	in	
collaboration	with	the	Cyprus	University	of	Technology.	MINET	is	an	EU-funded	network	
(COST	Action	TD1409)	of	31	countries	which	facilitates	the	application	of	mathematics	to	
all	industrial	sectors	(and	to	other	sciences).	The	125th	ESGI	is	also	sponsored	by	MINET	
and	KPMG	Cyprus	and	is	supported	by	the	University	of	Cyprus,	the	Research	Promotion	
Foundation,	the	Limassol	Chamber	of	Commerce	and	Industry,	the	British	High	
Commission	in	Cyprus,	RTD	Talos	Ltd,	the	Cyprus	Tourism	Organisation,	the	Cyprus	
Mathematical	Society,	and	European	Office	Cyprus.	

If	you	are	a	company	(or	an	NGO	or	a	governmental	department)	you	can	submit	a	
challenge	to	the	Study	Group	at	www.esgi-cy.org/register/company-registration/.		
3-4	challenges	will	be	selected.	

Mathematical	scientists	(mathematicians,	physicists,	computer	scientists	or	engineers	with	
advanced	mathematical	expertise)	can	apply	to	join	the	Study	Group	as	problem-solvers,	
at	www.esgi-cy.org/register/researcher-registration/.	Forty	highly	experienced		
academics	from	Cyprus	and	abroad	are	being	selected.		
	
The	official	opening	and	closing	events	of	the	1st	Study	Group,	on	the	5th	and	on	the	9th	of	
December	respectively,	are	open	to	all.		
	
More	information:	
www.esgi-cy.org	
contact@esgi-cy.org	
+35799947843	(Dr	K.	Kaouri)	
 
	


